
 

 

 
 
 

BENDIGO AND ADELAIDE BANK 
INTERIM FINANCIAL RESULTS ANNOUNCEMENT 
FOR THE HALF YEAR ENDED 31 DECEMBER 2018 

 
 

Monday 14 January 2019: Bendigo and Adelaide Bank (BEN) will release its 2019 

interim financial results on Monday, 11 February 2019. 

 

A results briefing will be hosted by Managing Director, Marnie Baker, and Chief 

Financial Officer, Travis Crouch, at 10:00am (Australian Eastern Daylight Time) on 

11 February 2019.  This briefing will be available via webcast on the Bendigo and 

Adelaide Bank website (www.bendigoadelaide.com.au) or via the following link - 

2019 Interim Results Announcement. A replay of the webcast will then be made 

available at the Bendigo and Adelaide Bank Shareholder Centre from 2.00pm 

(http://www.bendigoadelaide.com.au/). 
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Media Inquiries: 
Simon Fitzgerald, Head of Public Relations 
P: 08 8300 6019 M: 0427 460 046  
E: simon.fitzgerald@bendigoadelaide.com.au 
 
 
Investor Inquiries: 
Nicole Rooke, Head of Investor Relations 
P: 03 5485 6286 M: 0431 442 808  
E: nicole.rooke@bendigoadelaide.com.au  
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